NECC

Northeast Community Council Resolution
TO: Northeast Community Council Executive Board
FROM: Bill Wielechowski, Vice President Northeast Community Council, 333-
2806
THRU: Dean Syta, Secretary Northeast Community Council, 337-7331

SUBJECT: Spirit of Muldoon Community Picnic

At the NECC general membership meeting of April 21, 2005, a presentation on the
annual Spirit of Muldoon Community Picnic was made by Ainslie Phillips.

A motion was made authorizing the NECC Executive Board to expend NECC funds for
the picnic:
NECC April 21, 2005 Motion (3):

[Be it resolved that ] the NECC Board of Directors be authorized to make a
generous donation of up to $200.00 [for the Spirit of Muldoon community picnic].

Motion passed; 13 in favor, 0 opposed, 0 abstaining.

We ask that you act upon this motion as warranted in the interests of the NECC and the
community of Anchorage as a whole.

This day:

Signed:; ,

Bill Wielechowski, Vice President NECC




